
 

ISAR’S INTERNATIONAL HOMELESS ANIMALS’ DAY FEEDBACK FORM 
PLEASE SUBMIT FORM TO COLLEEN GEDRICH VIA  

EMAIL: COLLEEN@ISARONLINE.ORG - FAX: 570-586-9580 OR 

 USPS MAIL: ISAR, PO BOX F, CLARKS SUMMIT, PA 18411 

 

 

ORGANIZATION NAME: 

 

 

 

 

LOCATION: 

 

 
 

Following your International Homeless Animals’ Day (IHAD) Observance, we ask you to complete the 

information below and return to ISAR. This information will assist us in developing effective IHAD programs to 

fight pet overpopulation and promote spaying and neutering. We would also like to use the information to 

report on this year’s vigils in ISAR’s upcoming newsletters, e-newsletter, blog and online community sharing. 

Vigil activities and photos will be featured in our newsletter, e-newsletter, blog and online communities as space 

permits.   

 
1. Approximately how many people attended your IHAD observance? 

 

 

2. Did your Governor sign the IHAD Proclamation? 

 

 

3. Did your Mayor sign the IHAD Proclamation? 

 

 

4. What media coverage (newspaper, radio, television) did your IHAD event receive? 

 

 

5. What activities did you find were most effective in bringing to light the problem of pet 

overpopulation? 

 

 

6. What was your general impression of how effective your vigil was in educating on the 

problems of pet overpopulation and the solution of spaying/neutering? 

 

 

 

7. What suggestions can you offer to other IHAD coordinators for a successful IHAD 

observance? (This could include ways to increase media coverage & increase attendance, 

as well as activity suggestions, poems, songs, etc.) 

 

 

 

 We would appreciate receiving copies of any print media coverage your IHAD 

Observance received. We would also welcome original vigil/IHAD event photographs 

and video.  

 

mailto:COLLEEN@ISARONLINE.ORG

